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Medicaid Fee Schedule Updates Effective 

10/01/23 


The Agency for Health Care Administration (Agency) has adjusted various Fee Schedules as directed in the 
2023-24 General Appropriations Act. These changes have been published retroactively to October 1, 2023. 

These increases were published as follows: 
•	 Skilled Nursing Facility rates – published November 8, 2023 
•	 Durable Medical Equipment/Medical Supply Services - published November 21, 2023 
•	 Community Behavioral Health Services – published November 21, 2023 
•	 Practitioner Services – published December 8, 2023 

Molina’s steps are as follows: 

1. 	 Review of current fee schedules published against prior load to identify changes – within 4 weeks of 
published date 

2. 	 Configuration of system retro to 10/1 for impacted fee schedules – targeted completion by 1/19/2024, 
but can take up to 90 days from published date based on complexity/volume of updates identified 

3. 	 Identification of impacted claims targeted by 2/1/2024 
4. 	 Reprocessing of impacted claims targeted by 4/1/2024 

If the Billed Amount is less than the new max fee, the Billed Amount(s) must be updated. Molina pays the 
lesser of the amount billed or the allowed amount (max fee). Providers impacted by this issue should proceed 
with submitting corrected claims as of 1/20/2024. 

If you need further assistance, please contact your provider representative or Provider Services at Molina 
Healthcare at 855-322-4076.  

Thank you for your continued care to our members! 
Molina Healthcare of Florida 
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